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					During	the	month	of	October,	we	will	be	celebrating		our	global	servants	
and	the	World	Mission	Offering.		The	theme	this	year	is	“I	once	was	blind	
but	now	I	see”,	taken	from	Mark	8:22-26.		We	have	set	a	very	reasonable	
goal	of	$1,025.00.		Remember	this	offering	is	an	over	and	above	offering	of	
what	you	have	pledged	to	the	church.		Please	join	us	in	praying	with	our	
global	servants	by	following	the	prayer	calendar	in	this	newsletter.		And	
pray	about	what	you	can	give	to	support	our	international	mission.	

 

 

							
	

The	month	of	October	a	few		birthdays,	but	no	anniversaries.		Send	a	
greeting	to	let	them	know	you	are	thinking	of	them.	
	
	 October			2	 Dale	Dobrinski,		
	 	 	 Florene	LeCompte	
	 	 	 Abby	Zahn	
																															5	Marie	Young	
																													11	Caroline	Snarsky	
																													13	Oprah	Adenaike	

 
					The	Mission	Ministry	team	will	still	be	packing	shoeboxes,	so	if	you	have	
done	any	shopping	for	this	project,	please	bring	the	items	to	the	church	
before	the	end	of	October.		We	thank	you	for	all	of	your	support	for	this	
project.	
					Thank	you	also	for	all	of	those	Redner’s	receipts.		We	just	received	a	
check	for	$205.14	that	will	go	toward	postage.	

	

Items	Needed	for	OCC	
	
School	Supplies:		Pencil	sharpeners,	
pencil	cases,	colored	pencils,	pens,	etc.	
	
Hygiene:		Bar	soap,	washcloths,	combs,	
brushes,	small	plastic	drinking	cups	
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THANKSGIVING	BASKETS	
	

											The	Deacons	will	once	again	be	putting	together	Thanksgiving	
Baskets	for	those	in	need.		We	will	begin	collecting	food	items	for	
this	project	on	November	1	and	continue	through	the	15th.		The	
following	food	items	are	needed…	Instant	potatoes,	Boxed	
Stuffing	mix,	Gravy,	Cranberry	sauce,	Canned	vegetables	(i.e.,	
corn,	green	beans,	peas	&	carrots	or	sweet	potatoes),	Cream	of	
Mushroom	soup,	French’s	French	Fried	Onions,	and	dinner	rolls.		
NO	PERISHABLES	PLEASE!		The	Deacons	will	provide	a	gift	card	
to	purchase	whatever	meat	is	desired	by	the	family.		Whatever	is	
not	used	in	the	baskets	will	be	donated	to	the	Food	Pantry.	

	
	

	

FAMILY FALL BONFIRE 
OCTOBER 24, 2020 

5-9 PM- 
OUTSIDE AT FIGUEROA HOME 

1094 ARTIS DRIVE 
DOVER 

PRE-REGISTER with Pam Taylor	
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